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Dear Joe,
 
Wonderful, thank you!  We look forward to your post and to continuing to work with you and your
excellent staff.
 
Best,
Emily
 

From: Joe Bhatia [mailto:jbhatia@ansi.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2013 1:58 PM
To: Emily Bremer
Cc: Scott Cooper; Elizabeth Neiman; Megan Kindelan
Subject: RE: Guest Blog Post Invitation
 
Dear Emily,
I was very impressed, and of course very grateful, that you were able to join us last week.
Thanks for being there, and doing your usual terrific job on the panel.
It would be our pleasure to contribute a guest post on your blog. Thank you very much for
asking us.
I have spoken to Liz about this and she will be the one who will follow up from our side to
coordinate this.
Have a wonderful weekend.
Best regards.
Joe
 
From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 1:11 PM
To: Joe Bhatia
Cc: Scott Cooper; Elizabeth Neiman; Megan Kindelan
Subject: Guest Blog Post Invitation
 
Dear Joe,
 
I’m so glad I was able to join you all last week at the ANSI Open Forum.  It was a great
discussion—thank you again for including me! 
 
ANSI’s anticipated launch of its standards portal is a truly exciting development, and I was
thrilled to hear your remarks about it.  We view it as a significant step towards
implementation of the Conference’s recommendation on Incorporation by Reference, and we
would very much like to communicate the good news to our constituents when the portal is
launched.  To that end, we cordially invite you to contribute a guest post for the Conference’s
blog, AdministrativeFIX, to announce and discuss the portal.  Of course, if it would be more
appropriate for one of your colleagues at ANSI to author the post, that would certainly be fine
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with us.
 
FYI, the Conference will remain open through COB this Friday, October 11.  After that, we
are closing, and all employees will be furloughed until the shutdown is over.  If you’re
anticipating launching the standards portal very soon—say, in the next week—we would be
happy to publish your blog post before we shut down on Friday.  Otherwise, we would
publish your post when you launch the portal or when the shutdown is over, whichever
comes first.
 
Please let us know your thoughts.  I’ve cc’ed our Communications Director, Megan
Kindelan.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to ask either of us!   
 
Thank you,
 
Emily Schleicher Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor
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